
 
 
 
 

Community Consolidated School District  59 
Preparing Students to be Successful for Life 

 
 

NOTICE OF A RECEPTION  
April 29, 2019 from 6:30-7:00 PM 

 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT The Community               
Consolidated School District 59 Board of Education will hold a                   
reception to honor members of the Board of Education who will                     
be retiring from the board and to welcome three new board                     
members who were elected to serve on the board in the General                       
Election held on April 2, 2019.   
 
The reception will be held in the lobby area of the District 59                         
Administration/Professional Development Center located at 
1001 Leicester Road, Elk Grove Village, IL 60007. 
  
DATED​ this 26th day of April  2019, Elk Grove Village, Illinois. 
 

 Janice Krinsky 
President, Board of Education 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


